
 

 

 
         Date: 11 Sep 2023 
 

 

Dear Parents, 

  

We hope everyone was safe in the recent storm! 

  

We have managed to reschedule the Year 1 Social event from last week to this coming Friday 15 
September, at the same venue (Kowloon Cricket Club). We hope that parents who were unable to 
attend last week can make it for the new date. 

  

To confirm your attendance please fill in this Google Form to let us know by 3:00 pm tomorrow, 
Tuesday 12 Sept. 

  

Thank you, 

The KJS PTA Team. 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScQtt8sN4IbsmUbCDWObBbWUFSRRqUEp3FgSOVz0oqKUVcmMw/viewform?hl=en

